

5th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Year 9 PE kit

On Friday, during industrial action, I would ask that students in Year 9 come to school in their Oak Academy PE kit. They will take part in PE first lesson as a whole year group and this will stop them needing to change. Students do not need to bring uniform to change into, on this occasion they are welcome to remain in kit.

If students do not have a full Oak Academy PE kit they will need to come to school in normal uniform and will be placed elsewhere during this lesson. Students who do not comply with this rule and wear an alternative will be sent home to change.

A reminder therefore that the Oak uniform consists of.

- An Oak Academy branded tshirt.
- Black shorts or trousers (shorts can be no shorter than mid thigh length). No other coloured shorts are permitted

I did write to you recently and communicated that we do have some tshairst available to purchased currently for £10 each. These can be purchased on Parent Pay. They will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.

Blazers

As you were messaged yesterday, all students should now be bringing an wearing their academy blazer to school each day. Year 7, 8 and 10 have responded fantastically to this today.

Thank you as always if your support. If you have any questions please email. InclusionKS3@oakacademy.co.uk

Hayley Richley

Principal

